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Full Text

In accordance with international law, the Permanent Forum recommends that all
States members of the Organization of American States recognize and respect
that the United Nations Declaration constitutes the minimum standards for the
survival, dignity and well-being of indigenous peoples of the world, and requests
them to ensure that the draft American declaration on the rights of indigenous
peoples is consistent with or exceeds the standards affirmed in the United
Nations Declaration.
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